Year 3 and 4 Newsletter July 8th 2022

For our last newsletter of the year I wanted to recap some of the amazing opportunities and experiences our children have had. It has been great to have a complete year at school and to watch the children grow and learn.

Our trip to Whipsnade Zoo was highlight for The official opening of Bierton Beach. us. It was a great opportunity for us to get out of school and to learn lots of new things about animals, their habitats and their diets.

Number day was a chance for us to explore maths and number in different ways.

different books and authors. We also really enjoyed being able to do reading buddies for the first time in The inter house gymnastic competition made a return this year. The children demonstrated cooperation in their pairs to create wonderful routines.

2 years.

World Book Day was a great day

where we had fun exploring

We have had a busy year and this is just some of the exciting things we have done this year. We also had the Jubilee picnic, Harvest festival and Christmas dance we were very proud of all the children at each of these events performing in front of a audience. Thank you for all your support this year to help us to make it a fantastic year for the children.

African food tasting.

Sport Week was a week full of sporty activities.

The return of the whole school Easter Bonnet allowed us to see the create side of the children with their impressive designs.